
’ DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY TELEPHONE NO: 

ATLANTIC DIVISON 
NAVAL FACILITIES ENGiNEERlNG COMMAND 

1510 GILBERT ST 
(757) 322-4818 

IN REPLY F!EFER TO: 

NORFOLK, VA 2351 l-2699 
5090 
18232:KHL:swj 

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

North Carolina Department of Environment, 
Health, and Natural Resources 
Attn: Mr.. David Lown 
P.O. Box 27687 
401 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

Re: Response to Comments, Draft Contractor's Closeout 
Report, Sites 6 and 82 Source Removal, Operable Unit 
No. 2, MCB Camp Lejeune, NC 

Dear Mr. Lown: 

Attached please find responses to your comments on the above 
referenced document as prepared by our contractor, OHM 
Remediation Services and a copy of your original comment letter, 
dated February 26, 1997 is attached for your reference. 

Please contact Ms. Katherine Landman at (804) 322-4818 if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Head 
J 

Installation Restoration Section 
(South) 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Division 
By direction of the Commander 

Attachments 

copy to: 
EPA Region IV (Ms. Gena Townsend) 
MCB Camp Lejeune (Mr. Neal Paul) 
OHM Remdiation Services (Mr. Jim Dunn) 
Activity Admin Record File, 

Quality Performance . . . Quality Results 


